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BART Market Street Canopy Project to begin exploratory potholing work around the BART 
Civic Center station entrance at 7th & Market Street 
 
Market Street Stakeholders:  
  
BART’s Market Street Canopy project contractor will perform exploratory potholing work in 
preparation for future canopy construction at the Civic Center BART station entrance at the 
corner of 7th and Market Street on the north side of Market.  This excavation work is the first 
step to installing a new canopy at that location.  This exploratory work will take place the week 
of February 5 - 9, from 7am to 5pm.  The BART entrance will remain open to transit riders 
during this phase of preconstruction work.  Canopy construction is scheduled to begin in Spring 
2024 at which time the station entrance will close to all public access for approximately 8 
months.  More information about the canopy construction will be provided to stakeholders 
prior to construction.  
 
Potholing is a method of subsurface investigation where small holes are made in the ground to 
expose the existing utilities. To avoid damage to existing utilities during potholing, vacuum 
trucks are used to remove soil from the ground. Once potholing is completed and the routing of 
existing utilities are determined potholes are backfilled with soil and surfaces are restored.   

To date, BART has constructed 8 canopies, three canopies are currently under construction, and 
we plan to build 10 more through 2026 along the downtown Market Street corridor.  The 
entrance canopies protect new escalator equipment, reduce maintenance costs, and protect 
employees who open and close stations at the beginning and end of revenue service. The 
canopies also provide additional wayfinding, lighting, real-time information, and security 
cameras on Market Street.  As part of a separate but simultaneous project, 41 new escalators 
will be installed at the four downtown stations on both platform and street levels. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to complete this important project.  
For more information on this project visit: bart.gov/about/planning/sfentrances 

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510)465-2278. 

如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510)465-2278. 



통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 

Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510)465-2278. 

Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở 
Công Cộng của BART tại số (510)465-2278. 

Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit 
Information Center na (510)465-2278. 

 


